Dear Family:

Your family has been chosen to be served by Sunset Presbyterian Church this holiday season. We want to give you some information to explain what this means.

On December 21, our church will deliver a food box to your family that will have everything you need for your holiday dinner with a few extras. Each child will receive a gift or a gift card along with your food box. You may be contacted prior to this date about what kind of gifts your child/children are hoping for. If you do not receive a call, do not worry, you will still be receiving the food and gifts on December 21. Our delivery time will be between 11:30-1:00.

**IMPORTANT:** If you move or change phone numbers prior to December 21, please let us know by calling 503-372-1590

We are blessed to have the privilege to serve you this holiday season.

Sunset Presbyterian Church